
  

 

 

 

Year 3 Trip – Kew Gardens       5th February 2018 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

An exciting opportunity has arisen for the children in Year 3 to attend a fantastic day out at Kew 

Gardens. The visit will support the children’s work in Science. 

Details are as follows:- 

Date: Friday 23rd March 2018         

Cost: £11.00 to be paid via parent pay  

Venue: Kew Gardens 

Travel: Coach 

Arrive at School: 8:00am 

Departing: 8:10am (the coach will NOT wait) 

Return: 3:15pm approx 

 

Your child will need to wear full school uniform. The children need to bring a healthy packed lunch 

and a plastic bottle of water. The packed lunch should not include sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks. 

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Miss Michaela Ansah, Miss Shanna Boake, Miss Natalie Mills & Miss Cherie Nuamah 

Year 3 Class teachers 

……………………………………….........................................................................……………… 

 

Year 3 trip Kew Gardens 

 

I give permission for my child (NAME) ……………………………….. Class: ………………….. 

to attend the Year 3 Kew gardens trip 

 

Please return this permission slip to the class teacher as soon as possible, and that you agree to the 

following 

 

      I have paid £11 via parent pay  

      I agree to make sure my child is at school on time 

      I agree to collect my child from school at 3.15pm  

 

Signed ……………………………………………………… (parent/carer) 


